

Mansfield Board of Education Special Meeting	
	August 4,2020
DRAFT Minutes	
Attendees:	Kathy Ward, Chair, Susannah Everett, Vice-Chair, Edith Allison, David Litrico, Katherine Paulhus,
	Kelly Zimmermann
Absent:	Martha Kelly, Rebecca Aubrey, Elizabeth Verge

The meeting was called to order at 11:00am by Ms. Ward

Ms Ward noted that in accordance with Governor Lamont's Executive Order 7B and social distancing guidelines recommended by the CDC to slow community spread of COVID-19, this meeting is physically closed to the public. The public may view the meeting live at https://mansfieldct.gov/video or on Charter Spectrum Cable Channel 191 (the website is recommended as it is a higher image clarity).

INFORMATION, PRESENTATIONS, AND ACTIONS:

• Reopening Plan: Superintendent Lyman presented the District's Reopening Schools Plan. School will begin on September 3rd in Hybrid model. On or about October 1st health metrics will be reviewed and a decision will be made to continue with Hybrid approach or move to Full in Person approach. If moving to Full In Person, the switch will occur the week of October 12th.

Motion by Mrs. Paulhus, seconded by Mr. Litrico to adjourn at 11:49am: Vote: Unanimous in favor

Respectfully submitted, Celeste Griffin, Board Clerk